
Christ is Risen! 
 

He’s Risen Indeed! 
 

April 16th, 2017 

 

   Welcome to GraceLife     
 

Thanks for joining us today, we are glad you came! If this is your first time here, or 

if you haven’t taken advantage of it already, please fill out an honoured guest regis-

tration card available at the Visitor and Membership Reception Desk. We have a 

free gift for you.  
 

At our Visitor and Membership Reception Desk you can find . . . 

 Membership booklets and applications 

 Locations and times of our mid-week Bible Studies 

 Sign-up Sheets for various ministries and opportunities  
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This Week          
Wednesday—Women of Grace Studies 9:30am. All ladies are welcome. Please 

contact Erin Coates at womenofgrace@gracelife.ca. 
 

Evangelism Conference April 21-23—Evangelism with Mike Riccardi. Sign up on 

the website if you plan to attend. 
 

Coming Up          
Soup & Sandwich Sunday—will be on April 30th. A-M beef barley soup, N-Z bag 

of buns, and singles bring butter please. 

Announcements         
Praise Report—Kevin & Colleen Wiebe would like to praise God and express their 

gratitude to everyone who prayed, prepared meals and cared for their son Alistair, 

following the birth of Isaac. Colleen is now resting at home (after a blood infection) 

and is regaining her strength and adjusting to having two little boys to care for. 

Introducing GraceLife Opportunities!     
 
This is an anonymous Facebook group for GraceLife members where we can give 
stuff away, find free stuff, and list/find services for free. In other words everything is 
FREE! 
 

Our aim is to be a blessing to one another, receive blessings from others, and in 
this way show our brotherly love to one another.  
 

As this is a ‘secret’ group, you will need to be added by the administrator, Fenna 
Bredenhof, at bradfenna@hotmail.com. You can request to join with the email  
address linked to your Facebook page or you can private message her through 
Facebook at “Brad-Fenna Bredenhof”. 
 

Also, if you are not on Facebook but do want to participate, you can email the infor-
mation to Fenna (a picture and description of item/service, contact name and 
phone number/email, etc.)  
 

If you have any questions about “GraceLife Opportunities”, please feel free to email 
Fenna to discuss.  
 

We eagerly look forward to your participation! 
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